
Anna Moritz: Statement of Interest 

I am applying for the Civil Rights Law Section executive committee because I hope to 
continue the momentum the Section has developed this year. I served as an at-large CRLS 
executive committee member from 2020 to 2023. I returned to serve as Secretary for the 
2024-25 year and am proud that CRLS provided excellent CLE programming last year. I 
hope to be a part of continuing to develop timely and informative CLEs as well as focusing 
on developing a network for attorneys interested in civil rights. I currently work at Cedar 
Law PLLC, where I practice education law. Prior to joining Cedar Law I worked in the area of 
nonprofit environmental law. I graduated from the UW School of Law in 2009. 


